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Mr Andrew Nolan
General Manager Water and Environment
Snowy Hydro Limited
PO Box 332
COOMA NSW 2630
18/11/2019

Dear Mr Nolan

 Snowy 2.0 - Segment Factory Project (SSI-10034)
Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Snowy 2.0 Segment Factory
Project ended on 6 November 2019 and submissions can now be viewed on the Department’s
website at www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects. 

During the exhibition of the EIS, the Department received:

 26 submissions from the community; and
 six from public authorities.

Please provide a response to the issues raised in these submissions by 31 January 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact Anthony Ko, who can be contacted on 8217 2022 or at
anthony.ko@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

as delegate for the Secretary
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